
MENTOR PUBLIC LIBRARY 

USE OF LIBRARY TELEPHONES BY PATRONS POLICY (2307.00) 

 

In order that telephone lines may be free to conduct Mentor Public Library business, requests for 

patrons to make outgoing patron calls on the library phone will be limited to those of an emergency 

nature or calls for a ride home.  The library will not take incoming calls for patrons unless it is an 

emergency situation.  Patrons are not to use the library’s phones as a substitute for their own and shall 

keep the calls as brief as possible.  Those who consistently request use of the library’s phone and those 

in violation of this policy may be denied access to the library’s phone.  
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